
 

CORPORATE BUSINESS UNIT 

The Msunduzi Municipality 
COMMUNICATIONS & IGR 

 

Telephone / uCingo: 033 3923085 

 Facsimile/iFekisi: 0865156051 
 

Private Bag / Isikhwama: X 321 
Pietermaritzburg/ePietermaritzburg 3201 

 

 
 

Enq: N. Madonda          Tel: (033)3922445             E-mail: nqobile.madonda@msunduzi.gov.za 

             

PRESS RELEASE – AGRICULTURE STUDENTS   
 

            

22 July 2016 

His Worship the Mayor Cllr Chris Ndlela welcomed three students that had gone for Agriculture 

Studies in Denmark on Thursday 21 July 2016. The program is called Livestock Management 

Programme and is facilitated by the Agricultural Development Agency in partnership with the 

Department of Agriculture. The students left for Denmark in September 2015 and returned in June 

2016, from the 9 month long program. The program comprises of piggery production, crop 

production, diary production, and agricultural economics. They also had a chance to do internship 

programs on farms in Denmark. “The main emphasis which was placed on us whilst overseas was 

that we must develop our future farm entities. With this in mind we formulated business plans and 

farm project models to stimulate our mind-set and get ourselves focused on the vision and mission 

of our future” they shared with the Mayor. The three thanked the municipality for the great 

opportunity and encouraged learners to know their dreams and work hard towards achieving them.    

 

  
From left:  Nokulunga Nxumalo, Mmeluswa Mthethwa and Thembelihle Ngcobo. 
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